
 

 
 
Information for Senior Parent Meeting- August 25, 2015 
 
Spirit Week Sleep Over -Seniors are in charge of Theme Day decorations on campus during Spirit Week. The 
seniors decorate the campus and then spend the night on Wednesday, Sept. 23.  In order to spend the night, a 
permission slip (found on the Connelly website under Senior forms) signed by a parent/guardian must be turned in 
by the day by 9/23. Volunteers are need to provide dinner on Wed. and breakfast on Thurs. for the seniors.  
Please let Mrs. Kam know if you are willing to donate.  
 
Off Campus Lunch- Seniors may go off campus for lunch one Friday per month. The students must have a 
waiver from the schooldocs.com site on file in the main office.  Students must sign out before leaving and sign in 
when they return.  They must return on time, they may not go farther than 2 miles away, and they may not travel 
the freeway. Off Campus Day is also a Jeans Day.  

Off Campus Lunch Days are 9/11, 10/2, 11/13, 12/4, 1/8, 2/26, 3/18, 4/29, and 5/13. 
 

Jean Days- Students may wear jeans, a Connelly shirt and boots, tennis shoes or sandals. Jean Days are: 9/18, 

10/23, 11/20, 1/29, 2/5, 3/4, 4/8, and 5/6. 
 
Senior Portraits- Your daughter’s senior portrait should have been taken by now.  If not, please contact Reinbold 
Gallery in Anaheim to schedule a sitting.  Your daughter will want these special pictures for the yearbook.  Please 
be sure to accomplish this by September 30.  Here is the contact information:  Reinbold Gallery 5140 E. La Palma 
Avenue, Suite #103, Anaheim, CA 92807 (714) 485-2888. 
 
Graduation Announcements- Jostens does our announcements.  Packets are mailed home.  Jostens will also 
be on campus to take orders.  The deadline is December 9.  Do not delay.  Late orders can be mailed individually 
to Jostens early in the spring, but they will only be semi-customized with no school crest.  Please do not wait until 
weeks before graduation, you will be most disappointed. Find more information at www.jostens.com or at 1-800-
JOSTENS (1-800 567-8367). 
 
Community Service Hours- In your daughter’s last report card, you received a record of hours served.  She is 
responsible for completing her 9th-11th grade hours by this fall.  That will save time for the Senior Service Learning 
Project which needs to be completed by Easter.  Please contact Mrs. Townsend, the Campus Minister for further 
information at ctownsend@connellyhs.org. 
 

Tri School Grad Night- Our first Grad Night is celebrated by the Tri School community at an outside venue, the 
date has not yet been designated, but may be the night before our graduation. This event is put together by a 
committee of Tri School parents who would love to have your help.  They will be contacting your family directly by 
snail mail in the second semester.  You will be directed to sign forms and make payment (approximately $100) to 
that group directly if your daughter intends to go. 
 

Connelly Disneyland Grad Night  Our other Grad Night is at Disneyland!  Disneyland has not released dates for 
the 2016 Grad Nite yet.  We hope to get Tues., May 31 or Wed., June 1. We leave school by bus after the last 
graduation practice. We will have use of the Park Hopper Pass until 10 p.m. at which time California Adventures 
will close and the exclusive Grad Night party will begin formally in Disneyland until 2 a.m.  Afterward the girls will 
come back to Connelly for a quick sleepover until a pick up by you at between by 9 a.m The cost for this event is 
about $100 including tickets and bus.  More information will be forthcoming from Connelly during the second 
semester. 
 
Reminder- All Senior forms and information will available on our website www.connellyhs.org.   
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